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Welcome back and we hope you all had a lovely Easter
Staffing

With the increased number in children we have appointed a temporary member of staff – Shannon. Shannon has had experience with children and will be with us until the end of August when she will then start teacher training in September.
Topic
For the first 2 weeks our theme will be ‘Science’ - Children will have the opportunity to carry out a variety of experiments, predicting what may happen, the findings, what has happened and why. 
Weeks 3 and 4 ‘The Three Little Pigs’ - We will be reading the story, carrying out craft activities, renacting the story, talking about how the pigs feel about the wolf.

Weeks 5 and 6 ‘Goldilocks and the 3 bears’ – As well as reading the story, we will discuss sizes, height, lengths. Questioning whether Goldilocks was right to go in the house.

Week 7 and half term ‘Jack and the beanstalk’ - growing beans - discussing what plants need to help them grow, whether Jack was right to take things from the giant and carrying out a variety of craft activities. 
Our Staying Safe theme this term is continuing to discuss safe/un safe places to play.




Children’s Admission Details
Please give Mandy any updates to your child’s details, particularly health details, contact number details and address if they have changed since you completed your child’s admission form.
Children away from nursery
Please could we ask that if your child is absent from nursery for any reason that you please inform us that same day. If you do not contact us we will call to find out the reason for absence. This a requirement we have to undertake.

Sun cream
We are getting to the time of year when we may still need our wellington boots but also a sun hat and sun cream. Please make sure that your child comes with a named sun hat, preferably one that they can leave at nursery. Please apply sun cream to your child’s skin in the morning/afternoon before they arrive at nursery, we will assume this has been done. If your child stays all day please provide a named bottle of sun cream for your child so that we can reapply in the afternoons.

Garden

We would like to make you aware (remind you) that the likely hood of children coming home clean is unlikely when sun cream has been applied. Whilst we had new bark laid last summer we are a very rural garden. This will entail dust emerging and sticking to sun cream. We will obviously clean children as much as possible. 

Lunch Boxes/Clothing
Please, label lunch boxes on their outside, inside small boxes and drink bottles to make it easier for staff to identify them.  If you are putting a new food in the lunch box for your child to try then please let staff know.  We always assume that whatever is in their lunch box they will eat and consequently encourage them to do so.  Children have a strong perception of fairness.  We do not like to excuse some children from eating some foods while asking others to do so.

Just like lunch boxes please could children have items of clothing named. This helps staff a lot when trying to place garments on the correct pegs.

Mandy, Caroline, Linda, Amy, Lee, Dee, Shaunie, 
Rebecca, Becky, Melissa and Shannon
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